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Public Meeting on May 25, 2022 for Gary New Duluth Residents Regarding Potential Lead Service Line Replacement  

[Duluth, MN] The public is encouraged to attend a public meeting Wednesday, May 25, 2022 regarding potential lead water
service replacements in Gary New Duluth.  The City has applied for grants which, if awarded, would allow for replacement of
private lead water services with no cost to the property owner.  

This project is in the planning phase and we are asking for the public’s cooperation and help in identifying if their private
property has a lead service line.  

Information regarding lead in drinking water will be available at the meeting and residents will be able schedule appointments
for service line identification.

Meeting is scheduled for Wednesday, May 25th at 7:00 pm at 1216 104th Ave W, St George Serbian Orthodox Church.  All are
welcome to attend.

For more information regarding lead service lines, please visit: https://duluthmn.gov/public-works-utilities/utilities/water/lead-
water-education/
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